MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, JULY 1, 2022

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

IT"S ANEW MONTH! WELCOME TO JULY!

YESTERDAY WE RECEIVED THE NICEST EMAIL FROM A LISTENER TELLING US HOW ONE
OF OUR BIBLE TEACHING PROGRAMS HAS MADE A HUGE IMPACT IN THEIR LIFE. |
THOUGHT THOSE OF YOU WHO HAVE SO FAITHFULLY SUPPORTED THIS RADIO MINISTRY
WOULD BE ENCOURAGED BY IT AS | WAS.

[JULIE] Dear WRVM Radio Station. Hello from Lodi, Wisconsin! Thank you for running your
weekday broadcast of Pastor John's Bible teaching. At such a critical and tumultuous time in our
nation, what people need most of all cannot be found in social or political change or the things of
this life. God has set eternity in the hearts of men (Eccl 3:11), and true peace and security can
only be found in the Gospel of Jesus Christ. The Grace to You ministry has been faithful to share
the Gospel with penetrating clarity and sound teaching. It is plain and simple Bible exposition,

which is exactly what we need!

| have been following the Grace to You ministry for nearly four years now and it has had a
tremendous impact in deepening my spiritual knowledge. | went from basically zero Bible
knowledge, not even knowing that God was a Trinity, to being able to read systematic theologies
(though 1 still have much to learn of course). It is my go-to resource that | share with unbelievers
in my evangelism. Having recently moved to Wisconsin, | am thankful to have discovered your

radio broadcast and intend to share your broadcast with others should the opportunity arise.

Please continue to broadcast Grace to You so that God may through your radio ministry draw to
Himself as many as He has predetermined before the foundation of this world. May your reward

be great in heaven for your faithful efforts to propagate the Gospel in Wisconsin and Michigan.

GRACE TO YOU WITH DR. JOHN MACARTHUR CAN BE HEARD WEEKDAY MORNINGS AT
10:00 AM HERE ON WRVM. WE HAVE OTHER EXCELLENT BIBLE TEACHERS AS WELL. BE
SURE TO REQUEST OUR PROGRAM SCHEDULE OR GO ONLINE TO OUR WEBSITE,
WRVM.ORG AND DOWNLOAD THE LATEST SCHEDULE. AND WHILE YOU’RE THERE BE
SURE TO CHECK OUT OUR UPCOMING EVENTS INCLUDING OUR SEPTEMBER BUS TRIP TO
THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION. WE NOW HAVE 15 PEOPLE SIGNED UP TO GO.

THANK YOU FOR LISTENING TODAY AND FOR YOUR FAITHFUL SUPPORT.
OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



